Chief Nursing Officer Directorate

Fiona McQueen, Chief Nursing Officer



T: 0131-244 2314 F: 0131-244 3465

E: fiona.mcqueen@gov.scot

Chief Executives NHS Boards
Medical Directors
Executive Nurse Directors
Directors of Public Health
Scottish Care
Care Inspectorate
COSLA
Workforce Senior Leadership Group
STUC
Healthcare Associated Infection Executives Leads

23 July 2020

HR Directors

Dear Colleagues

COVID- 19: INTERIM GUIDANCE ON THE WIDER USE OF FACE MASKS AND FACE COVERINGS IN HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE FAQS

Further to the letter issued by the CMO and myself on 23 June, regarding interim guidance on the wider use of of facemasks and face coverings in health and social care settings, I can confirm that a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) document to support the guidance has now published on the Scottish Government website.

https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-interim-guidance-on-the-extended-use-of-face-masks-in-hospitals-and-care-homes/

Both the guidance and FAQs will be reviewed regularly.

Should you have any further questions, please contact CNOD.Covid-19@gov.scot.

Thank you for your continued assistance.

Yours sincerely

Professor Fiona McQueen

Chief Nursing Officer



